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Dear Minister

No doubt you've already been briefed a number of times about the negative consequences
of enacting this bill as law would have, by professionals with access to much more robust
information than I, a mere communications design and marketing student could ever
provide. None the less, I'm concerned about the bill and what it means for Australian
citizens and those visiting the country.

The repeated violations of the public's right to privacy not only puts our reputation as a
free country at risk but will likely have a noticeable impact on industry such as tourism--
surely you know that many who would otherwise travel to countries such as a America and
China instead do not due to their draconian invasions of privacy? Were heading down that
same path and have been for some time.

Sincere regards,
Caleb Hayhoe-Castle

Caleb Haihoe-CastIe





